Debra Thompson
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From: Carol Olsen <carol.pedula@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 10:44 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: masking

Petersburg Assembly members,
Thank you for your efforts to keep the people of Petersburg and our families more protected from the Covid-19 virus. |

hope you will ask all of us to stay masked. Now is not the time to relax that mandate.
We all want to be able to travel to visit our loved ones, for workers to come for the coming fishing seasons, and for our
kids to stay in school. We are very fortunate to have many folks vaccinated in our community. Now is not the time to

back down.

Please continue helping all of us reduce the risk and care for each other by asking us to stay masked!

Sincerely, Carol Olsen



